
  

SAVE THE DATE TO VOLUNTEER  
FOR 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL HIGH SCHOOL’S  

2016 BACCALAUREATE DINNER! 

Dear Parents and Students,                                                      April 18, 2016 

It is time to start planning an elegant and memorable evening for our seniors known as St. 
Vincent’s Baccalaureate Dinner.  Baccalaureate is a farewell address delivered to a graduating 
class. This special evening for seniors and their parents is one of the final times that they will 
come together to celebrate as the SVHS Graduating Class of 2016! 

This year we will be hosting approximately 285 guests which will include seniors, their parents, 
faculty, and guest presenters. Therefore, we will need an ARMY of other parents and students to 
volunteer their time to assist in setting-up, decorating, serving, and cleaning-up Tillman Hall in 
order to create a wonderful evening.  

This is one of the most volunteer intense events at SVHS…and it is a lot of fun! Students and 
parents will receive service hours for their time, which will count toward the 2016-2017 school 
year. Volunteering for this event is a great way to get a jump-start on next year’s service 
requirements! 

We need parent and student volunteers on Friday, June 3rd, Saturday, June 4th and Monday, 
June 6th. Parents, please log onto Beehively to view job descriptions and to sign-up. Students, 
please see Mrs. Scott to sign-up. Thank you for helping make this a magnificent night for the 
Senior Class of 2016!  

Wendy Gatti  
Co-Chair - SVHS Baccalaureate Dinner  
(707) 293-7431 wdgatti@comcast.net

mailto:wdgatti@comcast.net

